## **NEWS**

## **WATER STEWARDSHIP MEETINGS**

## Presentations videoed for the Net

Members of the Okanagan Water Stewardship Council found themselves being filmed at Thursday's meeting as a unique pilot project to reach out to the public got underway.

The Okanagan Basin Water Board has begun videotaping presentations made to the council so those videos can be posted to the board's website at: www.obwb.ca this summer for public viewing.

The council is the technical advisory committee to the board of politicians so frequently hears presentations from experts in different facets of the water field on issues of the day.

"The Okanagan is the perfect storm, with its naturally scarce water supply, and with increasing demand and decreasing supply as a result of climate change and population growth," explained Nelson Jatel, water stewardship director for the OBWB.

"One question the council is trying to address is how to apply best practices, from throughout North America, to support water management in the Okanagan,"

Thursday's presentations on water marketing were the first to be taped.